Glen Cove City Police Benevolent Association, Inc.

PATRICK J. HALL President

THOMAS FANCHER 1st Vice President

MICHAEL NAPOLI 2nd Vice President

ROBERTO TELESE Recording Secretary

FRANK DeLUCA

JOSEPH GRAZIOSI Welfare Secretary

RYAN NARDONE Trustee

DAVID LEON Trustee

MARCO TELESE Trustee

Attorney: LAWRENCE GORDON

Chaplains: REV. J. D'ANGELO FATHER AARON June 13, 2011

Cardiac Scan Imaging 223 Wall Street #335 Huntington, NY 11743

Dear Kerri,

Just a small note to thank you and your coworkers for providing was with your screening programs for heart disease and strokes through your LifeScan screening methods. This has been a real wake up call for some of my members and their families.

Your teams were friendly, professional, and made it simple to schedule the tests. It was a pleasure for me knowing that you took care of everything with out any need for help from me.

Looking forward to setting up next years testing, again thanks for all you and your team are doing to our members and their families.

Sincerely,

Patrick Hall President.